
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Item 6. A. - City of Carver Levee 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
In 2019, the City of Carver informed the LMRWD of its plans to request state funding to help bring the City's levee up the 

FEMA and Corps of Engineers standards.  Heather Nelson of WSB, representing the City of Carver will be at the meeting to 

make a presentation to the Board regarding the City's plans. 

Attachments 
None 

Recommended Action 
No recommended action 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 19, 2020 


